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Maryland Department Of The Environment 
Voluntary Cleanup Program 

Template for Public Notice of Application to the VCP 

 
Upon submission of an application to the Department, the applicant shall post a notice at the property that 
includes the information contained in the following template.  The posted notice must (a) be located in the 
area of the property with greatest visibility and highest volume of traffic; (b) be at least six (6) feet wide 
by four (4) feet high; and (c) remain standing, and its printed message maintained in a legible condition, 
for 30 calendar days. 
 
The applicant is requested to submit photographs (digital or print) documenting that the sign is located in 
an area with high visibility and traffic volume and that text is properly printed in accordance with the 
following template.  In addition to the public notice posted at the property, the Department will post a 
notice of the application on the Department's website: 
 
https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/LAND/MarylandBrownfieldVCP/Pages/vcp_info.aspx.   
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION RECEIVED 
(Voluntary Cleanup Program) 

 
The Maryland Department of the Environment has received an application for participation in the Voluntary Cleanup Program 
from the following applicant for the property indicated: 
 

(Name of Applicant) 
(Address of Applicant) 
 
(Name of Property) 
(Property Address) 
  

Any person wishing to request information regarding the above application may do so by contacting the project manager at the 
address below by telephone or FAX.  All comments concerning the above application must be received by the Department in 
writing no later than (Insert date that is 30 calendar days after posting of the sign). 
 
 Project Manager:  (insert name of VCP project manager) 
 
 Address:   Maryland Department of the Environment 
    Land and Materials Administration 
    Voluntary Cleanup Program 
    1800 Washington Boulevard, Suite 625 
    Baltimore, Maryland 21230 
 
 Telephone:  410-537-3440 
 
 FAX:   410-537-3472 
 
 


